RICHARDSON’S BAY REGIONAL AGENCY
STAFF REPORT

For the meeting of March 10, 2022

To: Board of Directors

From: Jim Malcolm, Acting Harbormaster
Subject: Harbormasters Report

STAFF RECOMMENDATION:

Receive and file

Reporting Period February 4, 2022 Through March 3, 2022

Vessel metrics.

68 Number of vessels in anchorage excluding transient vessels

3 Number of transient vessels in anchorage

4 Number of floating homes

75 Total Number of vessels, transient vessels and floating homes as of January 4, 2022
63 Number of vessels inside the Eel Grass Protection zone

Significant events:

No significant events on the anchorage this period. One vessel was removed from the anchorage
as marine debris, one vessel from the anchorage was surrendered to the Agency as a Voluntary
Turn In, and one vessel from the anchorage grounded on Sausalito shores, was unable to re-float
and was subsequently removed and disposed of by the City of Sausalito.

No new vessels arrived in the anchorage over the last month.
Semi- Annual Water quality testing, coordinated with the Regional Water Quality Control Board
will be conducted throughout the month of March, results will be shared to the board once

testing and analysis are complete.

March 7 will mark the official promotion of Acting Harbormaster Malcolm to the position of
Harbormaster for the Agency.
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